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The library is exceptionally closed on Thursday
      2025/04/02  

   

We would like to inform our readers and visitors that our library will be exceptionally closed on
Thursday, the 3rd of April 2025. We are looking forward to welcoming you on Friday, the 4th of
April during our usual opening hours.
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Dear Readers and Visitors!

 

We would like to inform you that our library will be exceptionally closed
on Thursday, the 3rd of April 2025. 

Page 1 of 2

https://oszk.hu/sites/default/files/OSZK-deli-olvasoterem_foto_ViskyAkosLaszlo.jpg


The library is exceptionally closed on Thursday
Published on Országos Széchényi Könyvtár (https://oszk.hu)

 

We are looking forward to welcoming you
on Friday, the 4th of April during our usual opening hours.
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